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17 July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parent/Carer Transport Survey 
 
I am writing to ask if you would mind spending a few minutes completing a survey on how your 
child travels to/from school. 

The survey can be found here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/4SdN7mbtCi 

We are looking for feedback from you to present to the Royal Borough of Kingston as they are 
looking at various proposals to try and reduce the volume of vehicular traffic in the Tolworth area.  
Discussions and proposals have been taking place recently.  Some of the ideas presented to local 
residents have been to: 

1. Close access to/from the A3 onto Fullers Way North or 
2. Make Fullers Way North a permit only road for local residents. 
3. Make Fullers Way North a bus only route or 
4. Install width restrictions along Fullers Way North. 

None of the above have been approved.  Currently there is a banned left-hand turn into Tolworth 
Road which is on a trial period. 

Obviously, some of these proposals if implemented may have an impact on you as well as the school 
and local community.  

We have included in the survey a link to the Royal Borough of Kingston website which contains 
further details. 

Thank you for taking time to complete the survey. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Hetherington 
Resource Director 
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